

Hà vậ t ^{ân} HS:.....	§iỐm	Gi_m thP :1.....2.....
Líp : SBD :		Gi_m kh¶o.....

PART A. LISTENING (2.0 pts)

I. Listen and fill in the missing words. (1.0 pt).

Mrs Mai: So what TV programmes do you like watching?

Mi: Kids' Funs programme. It's on channel 7. Ah, no channel (1) It's often at 6 in the evening. There are (2)... games for kids to play. It's fun and relaxing to watch.

Mrs Mai: Sure. And you, Tom?

Tom: I like Discovery channel. The most exciting part is the Shark Week. It has a programme about a very (3)... shark - The Megalodon. It's like a monster. It's totally thrilling

Mrs Mai: Yes, sounds exciting!

Mi: What do you (4)... .., Mrs Mai?

Mrs Mai: Oh, I like things in the universe you know (5)...**stars**..... and planets, so enjoy watching science programmes. My favourite programme is Journey to Space. It's on channel 9 and is at 12:30.

1	2	3	4	5

II. Listen and decide if the statements are true (T) or false (F). You will listen TWICE. (1.0 pt)

Statements	T	F
1. The passages are about two sportsmen.		
2. Hai goes cycling with his dad at the weekend.		
3. Hai's favourite sport is karate.		
4. He practises it twice a week		
5. Alice doesn't like doing sport very much.		

PART B: PHONEICS(0,8 pts)

I. Circle A, B, C or D before the word whose underlined part is pronounced differently from the others.(0,4pts)

1. A. designed ed B. received ed C. cycled ed D. rewarded ed
2. A. tomorrow ow B. now ow C. crowd ow D. around ow

II. Choose the word that does not belong to the group of the other three (0,4pts)

1. A. television B. newspaper C. friendly D. magazine
2. A. cartoon B. volleyball C. badminton D. tennis

PART C: GRAMMAR& VOCABULARY(1,2pts)

I. Choose the best answer A, B or C to complete the following sentences. (1,2pts)

1. Roses are often considered to love.
A. symbol B. symbolize C. symbolization D. symbolic
2. My friend Tony is very good basketball. He plays basketball very well.
A. in B. on C. at D. with
3. Football is an example of a/an.....sport where you play with several other people.
A. team B. individual C. indoor D. dangerous
4. Yesterday, I to a souvenir shop near the exit of the aquarium.

- A. go B. gone C. went D. goes
 5. "I will go swimming now." - "Remember to bring _____ to prevent your eyes from water."
 A. glasses B. hat C. racket D. goggles

6. Mark letter A, B, C, or D to indicate the word **OPPOSITE** *trái nghĩa* in meaning to the underlined word.

Tokyo is a very **expensive** place to live. Prices are high there.

- A. cheap B. modern C. noisy D. quiet

PART D: READING (2,0pts)

I. Put a word from the box in each gap to complete the following passage. (1.0pt)

Television first came some sixty years ago(1)_____ the 1950s. Nowadays, it is one of the most (2)_____ sources of entertainment for both the old and the young. Television brings (3)_____ for children, world news, music and many other (4)_____. If someone likes sports, he can just choose the right sports (5)_____. It is not difficult for us to see why it is a TV set in almost every home today.

- | | | | |
|------------------|--------------|-------------|---------------|
| 1. A. in | B. at | C. on | D. from |
| 2. A. cheap | B. expensive | C. popular | D. exciting |
| 3. A. news | B. cartoons | C. sports | D. plays |
| 4. A. sets | B. reports | C. channels | D. programmes |
| 5. A. television | B. channel | C. time | D. studio |

II. Read the passage and then answer the questions. (1.0 pts)

I am Tyler. I love going to different festivals. I went to a great festival in my town last week called Summer Fun. They hold so many great things there. There were lots of stands selling traditional foods and drinks. I ate so much. They also had lots of shows. I watched the fashion show and the talent show. I didn't have time to watch the puppet show, and I think puppets are boring. My friend, Jane, and I did the tug of war. We lost but it was still fun. My favorite thing was the music performance at the end. It wasn't Jane's favorite, though. Hers was the talent show. I can't wait for next year's festival. I'm going to bring all my friends.

- What is the writer's name?
 A. Tyler B. Summer C. Jane D. Winter
- Where was the festival?
 A. a big city B. Tyler's town C. a local park D. a city centre
- What did they not have at the festival?
 A. food stands B. flower show C. a puppet show D. a puppet
- What did Tyler not watch?
 A. fashion show B. a talent show C. a puppet show D. a show
- What was Tyler's favorite thing?
 A. the music performance B. the talent show C. the tug of war D. fashion show

PART E: WRITING (2,0pts)

I. Each sentence has a mistake. Find and correct it (0.4pts)

- They didn't watched TV last night .
 A. didn't B. watched C. TV D. last night .
- I like coffee and my brother doesn't like it.
 A. like B. and C. doesn't D. it.

II. Rearrange the words to make meaningful sentences (0.4pts)

- football games/ every/ watch/ weekend. / Millions of people
- a sports game/ Playing/ is/ very good/ your health. / for

III. Rewrite the sentences in such a way that the meaning of the original one does not change. (0.6pts)

- I like football best .

My favourite sport

2. You mustn't go out late at night.

Don't

3. What about drinking orange juice ?

Let's

IV. Use the given words to make meaningful sentences (0.6pts)

1. not/ watch/ TV/ until/ midnight!

2. Michael/ go swimming/every day.

3. you/ join in/ the sports competition/ yesterday?

THE END !